
Amendment of the “2012/35/EOI – UNDP financial audits of development projects in the 

Middle East” 

 

 

 

Bratislava, November 22, 2012 

 

 

Purpose of this amendment is to correct the mistake in the EOI document where in the third 

paragraph is stated: 

 

You are kindly requested to express your interest by submitting information on the eligibility 

criteria as stated in this expression of interest no later than 30 November 2012. 

 

This is corrected to 3 December 2012, which is consistent with information on the deadline, 

indicated on the page 2, “Submission details”. 

 

 

       With kind regards, 

       

 

Miloslava Bindasova 

       Procurement Associate 


